Let me paint a picture for you...Imagine someone breaking into your home late at night while
you sleep. You wake up and begin to scramble to unlock your weapon to defend yourself and
more importantly your children. But it was too late. You weren't able to access your gun in time
due to the recently enacted law that mandates it be locked up when children live in the house.

So you see, you will put families with children in greater danger by passing this law.

Do you want to be the reason someone couldn't access their gun in time? There are other ways to
promote gun safety. This is not a solution.

This bill reaches a level of asinine that | have not yet seen from our legislature....and | thought
SB941 was bad, this takes the cake, by far.

Please reconsider putting families in greater danger.

Robert Pitts
Oregon City, OR



